CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

MICHELLE M. FEELEY
Director of Public Health

Waltham Board of Health Meeting Notice

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Wednesday,
December 1, 2021 at 5:30 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the
Auditorium, main floot.

The following items will be discussed:

1. Approve minutes of last meeting, November 10, 2021

2. ImmunelD - seeking permit for new rDNA permit

3. Alkermes — seeking permit for new rDNA permit

4. Other Health Department Matters

5. Discussion of litigation strategies (possible Executive Session)
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